
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
VILLAGE OF NEW PALTZ AFFORDABLE HOUSING BOARD 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Affordable Housing Board of the Village 
of New Paltz will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, July 2, 2025, at 6:00 
p.m. The meeting is expected to be conducted in executive session for the 
purpose of reviewing applications containing confidential financial 
information. The meeting will take place at Village Hall, First Floor Meeting 
Room, 25 Plattekill Avenue, New Paltz, NY. 

 BY ORDER OF THE AFFORDABLE HOUSING BOARD 
 OF THE VILLAGE OF NEW PALTZ 
 Nicole MacLean, Deputy Clerk 

 

 


